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' ., Zl January 1957 

.. 

Dear John: 

I am deeply grateful for your circular letter 
conveying your greetings in the new year . It is good to 
know about your wandering s with such a lovely family . 
I still cherish our acquaintance in Paris d.nd your many 
attentions while I was there . 

I am working very hard in my job here , as you 
;can see by the reports I am attaching to this letter . Puerto 

, Rico is fast becoming a leading center for technical and 
' cultural cooperation not only in regard to the New World but 

/ also to underdeveloped d.reas. We are looking forward to quite 
an expansion in the coming year e . I do hope our paths may 
cross again. In the meantime, my best regards to you and 
your family. 
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'Mr. John McCarthy 
Box 910 

American Embassy 

Sincerely, 

ARTURO MORALES CARRION 
Commonwealth 

Under Secretary of State 

APO 8 0 , New York , N. Y. 
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